MIAMI UNIVERSITY

OxFORD, OHIO 45056

DEPARTMENT OF MICROBIOLOGY

A. B. Davis, Chief

Fuel Facility and

Materials Safety Branch
United States

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II1

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Sir:

Telephone 513, 529.5422

February 21, 1979

In compliance with your letter of February 5, 1979, we have calibrated

Eberline E-120 Serial No. 2935 (PHY56) G-M survey meter on February 15, 1979.

/dp

Sincerely,

Ronald W. Treick
Chairman
Radiation Control Committee
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